
Appendix 1 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  Lease of Land Beside Cairns Field 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
INTENT TO LEASE PARK LANDS, BEING CAIRNS FIELD, TO SASK 
ENTERTAINMENT GROUP AT GORDIE HOWE SPORTS COMPLEX 
 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning Development and Community 
Services will be considering a report from Administration during the meeting to be 
held on Wednesday, August 9, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. hosted in Council Chambers, 
City Hall. 
 
The report recommends that the City of Saskatoon enter into a lease agreement 
with the Sask Entertainment Group for the placement of a clubhouse and locker 
room on Cairns Field.  The report also requests the consent of City Council to 
authorize a lease with the Sask Entertainment Group to assume recreational 
activities on Cairns Field as identified in the report and in accordance with 
applicable rental rates for a period of five years with options to renew. 
 
Bylaw No. 8171, The Public Notice Policy Bylaw, requires that City Council give 
public notice before City Council considers leasing park lands. 
 
For more information, Contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240 
 


